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Dear members of the Lisieux community, 

With less than three weeks of the 2020 school year remaining, it is a 

time for consolidation of learning, assessment and celebration of all 

that we have achieved. There is so much to be proud of this year and 

students have done an amazing job this term (our only full term of the 

year at school!) We look forward to greater face to face connection 

and community involvement next year. 
 

The season of Advent commences this Sunday. As we did last year, 

we are facilitating a Reverse Advent Calendar Drive. This year, 

more than ever, there are families within our wider community who 

need our support. We will have three large tubs in Reception, one each 

for toys, Christmas items /non-perishable foods and children’s 

clothing/nappies, etc. Next week our focus will be on food items and 

we encourage families to donate what they are able to. Cans or boxes 

of food, bon-bons, Christmas napkins, etc would be greatly 

appreciated. The tubs will be packaged up at the end of the school 

year and goods donated to local charities such as Geelong Mums and 

St Vincent De Paul. Thank you in advance for your support.  
 

Over recent weeks we have heard more and more children at Lisieux 

talking about playing Fortnite online.  While this is a parental 

decision, we do urge you to be aware of how much time your child 

spends online and in what type of activity. Fortnite actually comes 

with an age restriction of 12 years+ (social media sites such as Tik 

Tok, Instagram, Facebook have a 13+ age restriction) and with good 

reason.  Fortnite is acknowledged to be highly addictive and there are 

associated anti-social behaviours which are strongly linked to use, 

along with concerns such as exposure to extreme foul language and 

sleep deprivation. I have included an article in our wellbeing section 

this week, which you may find useful when discussing such matters at 

home. 
 

Next week we farewell Year 1/2 classroom educator, Siobhan 

Staunton, who commences maternity leave. We wish Siobhan and 

Steven every happiness as they await the arrival of their first precious 

child. We look forward to sharing the news of the new arrival early in 

2021. 
 

God’s blessings for the week ahead, 

Susan Ryan 

Principal 

Susan.ryan@lisieux.catholic.edu.au 
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SCHOOL CALENDAR 
 

NOVEMBER 

 

Monday 30 November - 

Friday 4 December 

Week one Reverse Advent 

Calendar: non-perishable 

food and Christmas items 

requested 

 

DECEMBER 

 

Tues 8th   Transition 

Morning P-5 

             Current Year 6’s not 

               required at school 

 

Mon 14th   Year 6 

Graduation 

Ceremony & 

Lunch 

 

Tues 15th   P-Year 5 

Beach 

Excursion  

      (further details to follow) 

 

Wed 16th   Final Day 

Term 4 2020 -  

           Students 

conclude 

12:30pm 

         Students to be collected 

at 12:30pm 
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PRAYER 
 

SCHOOL INFORMATION 

Week 1 - Hope  

This week we begin the season of Advent. We open our hearts to God's love as we prepare to 

welcome Christ into our lives and homes. The candles of this wreath remind us that Jesus Christ 

came to conquer the darkness and to lead us into the light of his glorious kingdom. The first Advent 

candle is the candle of Hope. Jesus is our hope. He died on the cross to save us and give us 

everlasting life. “The light of hope shines in the darkness and the darkness has never put it out.” 
 

Based on Matthew 13:33-37 
 

Lord Jesus, 

you have said that your followers must be the light to the world. 

Light propagates itself, dispels darkness. 

It sows rays of joy and hope. It is life-giving.  

Help me, Lord, to be a light to this world, 

so that my life radiates your message of love, hope, and joy. 

May I be the beacon leading to You those who seek truth. 

Amen 
 

Transition Morning 

Tuesday 8 December is Transition Morning and all current P-5 students will be ‘moving up’ for the 

morning to their 2021 class group. Most current Year 6’s will be involved in secondary Orientation 

Mornings so we request that Year 6 students do not attend school at Lisieux on this day. 
 

Graduation update 

In negotiation with our Year 6 students, permission has been given for them to wear casual clothes on 

Monday 14 December for their Graduation Ceremony. Year 6 students are to wear PE uniform on the 

following day for their excursion. 
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WELLBEING 
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OUTDOOR LEARNING PHOTO OF THE WEEK 

PHOTOS FROM WEEK 8 
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Parents & Friends 
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